
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope that you have found 
the Phonics and Reading 
workshops useful and are now 
better informed to support 
your child with their learning. 
We would appreciate it if you 
could use the strategies     
employed by the teacher to 
help children with their tasks. 

 

These workshops provide the 
opportunity to share with     
parents the different ways of 
working with your child to help 
them achieve the Early      
Learning Goals by the end of 
the year. We promote strong        
partnership working in the  
interest of the child!  

Thank you for completing the 
Evaluation forms following the 
workshops. Your feedback 
helps us to plan the future 
sessions.   

 

Team Ant 

This week we 
have been 
looking out for 
children who have demon-
strate the characteristics of 
Team Ant, which are below: 

 We work together. 

 We are good team      
players.  

 We listen to each    
other. 

 We like to say ‘Well 
done!’ to others when 
they have good ideas. 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths  workshop on 
Number: 

 

The week beginning 
20.11.23 we will be      
holding Maths workshops 
on Number.  

 

Below you can find the 
dates for your child’s class: 

 

Flamingo— 20.11.23, 
9.00am in the hall 

 

Penguin— 23.11.23 
9.00am in the hall 

 

Peacock – 24.11.23 

9.00am in the hall 
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Kenmore Park 
Infant & Nursery 
School 

The reception team 

Peacock Class— Mrs 
Vyas ( Phase leader) Mrs 
Megha ,Mrs. Jameel ☺  

Flamingo Class— Mrs 
Hirtopanu, Mrs Karia,, 
Mrs Serban ☺ 

Penguin Class— Mrs. 
Parekh, Miss Patel 

Other support: Mrs. 
Gadher, Mrs Almeida & 
Mrs Jethani  

Book Bags and Early 
Reading 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is essential that your 
child brings their book bag 
to school EVERYDAY.  

Please read with your 
child everyday for 10 
minutes. The children 
need to be able to read 
the book fluently by the 
time they return it. 

 

PE Kits 

Please may we also    
remind parents to send PE 
bags to be kept at school. 
All items of clothing need 
to be labelled with the 
child’s name.  

We would like to remind 
you to avoid dressing your 
child  in tights or thermals 
on their PE day. They find 
it difficult to take them off 
and put them back on.   It 
also get warm in school 
and is not healthy for the 
children. 

Please continue to support 
your child to learn taking 
off and putting on their 
socks/shoes/jumpers. 

Dates for your diary 

Congratulations 

We would like to say well done to the following children who have impressed staff by 

demonstrating the disposition of Team Ant at school.  

Peacock Class  Penguin Clas   Flamingo Class 

 

 

Alessia 

For helping tidy up the 
classroom. 

 

Eliza Maria— 

For working well in a 
group. 

  

Delia— 

For always being ready 
to help a friend. 

   


